
Hello Ofcom, 
 
I would like to associate the Broadcasting, Entertainment, Cinematograph, and Theatre Union 
with the response to your consultation on future use of the 700MHz band submitted by the 
Broadcasting and Entertainment Industry Radio Group (BEIRG). 
 
I hope you will take account of our support when studying the BEIRG submission. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tony Lennon 
 
BECTU Research 
373-377 Clapham Road 
London SW9 9BT 
 


